
AUDLEM PARISH COUNCIL 

FINANCE REPORT – JULY 2015 

ACCOUNTS 2014-15 

The accounts for the year ended 31st March 2015 have now been audited by our appointed Internal Auditor Allan 

Davenport and the Annual Return has been submitted to the External Auditor. 

Mr Davenport had no concerns with the completion of the accounts but advised me, as RFO, to follow up on the 

older unpresented cheques, particularly the 3 issued to the same person.   

He then commented on the proposed purchase of the Playing Field Complex; he stated that Parish Councillors “need 

to be aware of the potential double council tax charge and also the potential risks of individuals in owning these 

‘assets’.” 

 

CURRENT FINANCIAL SITUATION 

The first Quarterly Reconciliation has been completed and is attached. 

Performance against Budget – attached, with footnotes  

Income & Expenditure for Public Conveniences (Toilet Block) – attached 

  

 
 



 

 


